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Generally I am supportive of gun control measures, but this measure is too much, too 

fast, and at the wrong time. The components I am particularly opposed to are the 

increased limitations on where guns can be carried and the age restriction on owning 

firearms. I feel that it would cause otherwise law abiding citizens with conceal carry 

permits to become felons, and would unnecessarily limit young emancipated adults 

from firearms that could be used for recreation or self defense. I am not opposed to 

the 72 hour waiting period.  


